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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
 
 
 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 
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10th October 2022
    

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 Children 
 
We have arranged for Year 5 children to attend Holy Trinity Church on 29th November in the 
morning. Pupils will learn about the religious aspects of Christmas and gain the first-hand 
experience of visiting a place of worship. Both classes will have one hour at the Church which will 
also comprise of workshops around Christmas. One class will leave at 9.15 and be back for 10.30 and 
other class will leave at 10.30 to be back for 11.45. 
 
Please can the children wear full uniform and also bring a waterproof/warm coat. 
 
The cost of the transport will be £3.35 per child. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions 
towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not pay, however the visit can only go 
ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions.  
 
Please consent and make your payment via ParentPay by Monday 21st November 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 
Headteacher 


